These last weeks from the Good Shepherd's Sunday, the Congregational Community like polyphony, lives out their annual "meeting" around vocational prayer. In the experience of the Risen Christ, who gives us his peace, joy and wants to bring his Good-News to all, we've prepared and welcomed others to pray, to see reality of our mission, exchange ideas and signs of fraternity. All our communities, from Timor Leste to El Salvador, Modlin in Poland to Paraná in Argentina certainly have received a "visit", at least virtual, of other sisters, other collaborators, with their expressions of faith, and in a special way with their particular dye of CLARETIAN VOCATION, that, shared in such a way, grows.

HAPPY DAY TO ALL!



[&]quot; May our community witness "provoke " in many young people the desire to follow Jesus out of our Claretian charism!"